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CIRCULAR

Dear Parents,

Greetings from TWGS!!!!

We are excited to inform you that tomorrow, after lunch, our students will begin
preparations for the upcoming Science Carnival! (20.07.2024)

To ensure a smooth and productive session, we kindly request that students bring
colored chart paper, sketch pen, glue, color, old newspaper, and other stationary items
needed to modify their models or projects, as suggested by their teachers. This will
help them enhance their creations and be ready for an amazing display of their
scientific talents.

Thank you for your support and cooperation!

Regards

Principal



